MEMORANDUM OF UNDERSTANDING

Tacoma Community College (TCC) and TCC Federation of Teachers

Part-time Academic Employees Math Lab Load Limits 

Effective January 2, 2004

The Tacoma Community College (TCC) and the Tacoma Community College Federation of Teachers (TCCFT) hereby enter into and agree to the following memorandum of understanding.

Part-time academic employees will not be subject to the load limits established by Article 6.24 Instructional Load for Part-time Academic Employees when the instructional appointment causing the load limit to be exceeded is due to Math Lab appointment(s). Part-time academic employees may have instructional appointments in accordance with the load limits established by Article 6.24 and have additional instructional appointment(s) for Math Lab courses. 

The parties agree that the Math Lab as it operated at the beginning of fiscal year 05-06 is scheduled to be phased out by June 30, 2007. In this event, this memorandum of understanding will expire on June 30, 2007.

This agreement is final and binding on the parties and resolves all issues regarding part-time faculty rates for the fiscal year 2006-2007.
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